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To Whom It May Concern: 
  
Thank you for your diligent attention to campaign contributions. We believe it is integral to our 
democracy to have transparency and standards that are adhered to by all. It is regrettable that 
human error can sometimes be made in these instances due to our PAC being relatively new to 
the process. Our reporting information to the PDC was timely but due to the restrictions on 
electronic filing, this particular report was not produced for the public at the time it should have 
been. In addition, this campaign contribution check which we wrote in 2023 was not deposited 
by the recipient until 2024 which of course is out of our control. Your bringing light to the 
situation helped us improve our communication and will prevent similar mistakes going forward. 
Some of us are only human. 
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